
Works notice
Sunshine to Cooran

Why? To improve the safety and reliability of our services, Queensland Rail will carry 
out maintenance on the network.

When? Night works will be occurring between 11pm and 5am from Monday 30 June to 
Thursday 3 July (over four nights). 

Where?

Works will be occurring along the track at the following locations:

•	 from the Eumundi Yacht Club hotel to the Eumundi Range Road bridge, 
Eumundi;

•	 from Pine Street to Mill Street, Pomona; and

•	 from Charles Street to the Chris Kenny Park, Cooran.

Track works along the corridor
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Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your patience as we work to improve our network. 

Works may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, call 13 16 17 or email customerfeedback@qr.com.au

Eumundi Yacht Club

Mill Street
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